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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I can't believe we are fast approaching the end of 

another busy term! 

 

Children going to Nursery in September 2018 

There is a list in the corridor of all children who will 

be going to nursery in September 2018.  Please can 

you tick next to your child’s name to indicate which 

nursery they will be going to. We will then begin buddy 

some children up in preparation for their transition to 

nursery. 

 

Naming of children's belongings  

Please can you name all of your child’s clothes, 

jumpers, coats, bags, water bottles, lunch boxes, 

shoes, boots, etc. This makes it a lot easier for us to 

find each child’s belongings.  Please can you put your 

child’s outdoor shoes in a bag and then place them in 

your child’s bag rather than leave them under their 

peg. This will make it easier for the children when 

they go to collect all of their belongings as everything 

will be in one bag, so they will only have to carry this 

and their coat. 

Thank you for your help. 

 

Safety reminders 

A reminder that the school car park is for school 

staff only. Parents should park out in the road when 

dropping off and collecting their child from Playgroup.  

Can we please ask that you help us to encourage the 

children to walk up and down the ramps at Playgroup?  

Thank you for your help.  

 
Look what I’ve been doing 

You will also receive a Look what I’ve been doing sheet 

for you to complete with your child. It is really helpful 

if you complete these as we use this information to 

feed back in to our planning. Thank you for your help. 

 

Paper/fabric for craft 

In the past we have been lucky enough to have paper 

and fabric, etc., donated to the Playgroup from 

parents who have contacts with printers, upholsters, 

dressmakers etc. If you do have any contacts and 

they have any paper, card, fabric, or other resources 

you feel may be beneficial to donate to the Playgroup 

please let me know. Many thanks for your continued 

support. 

 

Homestart 

We raised £15 for Homestart in our recent dressing 

in red day.  Thank you to everyone who contributed. 

 

Holiday and term dates 

Spring 2018 

Last day of term: Tuesday 27th March 2018. We will 

finish at 11.45am therefore there will be no Lunch 

club. 

 

Summer 2018 

First day of term: Thursday 19th April 2018 

Polling Day: Thursday 3rd May 2018 - Playgroup closed 

Bank Holiday: Monday 7th May 2018 

Half term week: Monday 28th May 2018 – Friday 1st 

June 2018 

Last day of term: Friday 20th July 2018.  

 

Autumn 2018 

First day of term: Thursday 6th September 2018 

 
If you have any queries or concerns please do speak 

to me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Judy Porto 

Manager 


